On Wed, Jan 10, 2018 at 9:27 AM, Jean Public <jeanpublic1@yahoo.com> wrote:

public comment on federal register

it is very unusual that this stem program for teachers emanates through the budget of the us patent office. it has absolutelly no connection at all. i think all such programs for educators shoudl run through the education dept so the taxpaying public has a real idea of what we are spending on this further joyride education for teachers. teachers do not exposures, but some of the costs if every dept in washington dc is running these things can add alot to the massivley high
taxes that citizens are paying all over america so a lucky few can get freebies. i think this entire program should be put under one banner by all depts. all such education should be reviewed and catalogued by the us dept of education.
the patent office doesnt seem like the right place to do this. did domeone in the dept want to get their kid into a summer pgoram here or what? this commetn is for the public record. please receipt. jean publiee jean public1@gmail.com
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